

September 26, 2013

Ms Angela Mihelcic Director Alfred Foundation PO Box 315 Prahran VIC 3181

Dear Ms Mihelcic,

The members of the MRAV have requested that our organisation donate a further \$2,000 towards the work of the Alfred Hospital. This complements the donation made in 2012.

The members ask that the donation be directed to the work of the Alfred Hospital trauma service to support road trauma treatment.

Sunt Delalon

A cheque for \$2,000 is attached.

Yours sincerely,

Grant Delahoy MRAV